
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Dr Adrian Corcoran, 
Director of Economic Regulation, 
Commission for Aviation Regulation, 
Alexandra House, 
Earlsfort Terrace, 
Dublin 2. 
 
 
By email: AdrianCorcoran@aviationreg.ie  
 

5th October 2020 
 

Dear Adrian,  

 

As previously discussed, please find below, the information you requested to support the 

current COVID consultation (CP3/2020). Thank you again for the opportunity to discuss 

this issue further.  

 

 

Airport Charges 2021 
 

As previously submitted, Dublin Airport proposes to hold charges flat out to Summer 2022. 

The current menu of charges in place at Dublin Airport were designed to be price cap 

compliant with a level of c.€7.50.  

 

This is on the basis that Summer 2020 charges already reduced by 20-30% and charges 

for this forthcoming Winter season will be reduced by 30-50% on the prior year.  

 

We propose that a reasonable balance needs to be struck during these exceptional times. 

Transferring further financial damage from one stakeholder to another should be avoided. 

Hence, why we are suggesting that the current level of airport charges should be fixed until 

Summer 2022. A reduction in charges at this difficult time will further damage the airport’s 

precarious cashflows, with no guarantees that the savings will be passed onto consumers 

or have any potential for stimulating additional demand. Conversely, it would be perverse 

to increase charges at a time when demand is so depressed.  

 

Ahead of the forthcoming Interim Review consultation, for your consideration, we set out a 

number of high-level issues pertaining to 2021 price cap compliance.     







 

In line with many of our European counterparts, we recommend the continuation of existing 

charges throughout 2021 and request that the Commission accept this approach as 

equivalent to price cap compliance (similar to 2020). We have genuine concerns around 

further reducing charges to deliver price cap compliance at this difficult and uncertain time, 

notwithstanding, we would question the consumer benefits of doing so; i.e. demand is so 

depressed and air travel is advised against, that the conventional economic wisdom of 

lowering prices to stimulate volume is currently not performing. We strongly believe that 

our proposal will provide a fair stability for the broader aviation ecosystem.  

 

As ever, we are open to further clarification or discussion on any of the points detailed 

herein.   

 

Thank you and regards, 

 

 
 

Simon Fagan 

Head of Planning and Economic Regulation - Dublin Airport 




